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Pens ion  Confe rees  Recess  Wi thout  Reach ing  Agreement   
Congressional pension conferees broke for the July 4th recess without reaching agreement on several provisions 
of the Senate and House versions of H.R. 2830.  Buck understands that "tentative agreements" have been 
reached on some key issues, but nothing official has been released. 

Congress will return the week of July 10 and the conferees will then continue their deliberations.  If and when an 
agreement is reached, a bill will be drafted and presented to both houses of Congress for a final vote. 

Buck will continue to keep you informed of developments regarding this major pension reform legislation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This NewsFlash is intended to provide general information. It does not offer legal advice or purport to treat all the issues 
surrounding any one topic.   


